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July 28, 1900

il r . Roger Williams
Regional Administrator
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1350 Lincoln S treet
Denver, Colorado 00295

Dear Mr. Williems:

Enclosed for your review and retention are four (4) copies of
Homentake Mining Company's Pitch Uranium Project Application for
Materials License. This application was filed with the Colorado De- ' '

partment of Health, Radiation and Hazardous Waste Conirol Division
(IM|WCD) on July 15, 1930.

A letter fro.n Mr. John L. Watson (Gorsuch, Kirgis, Campbell, Walker
and Grover), Legal Consultant to Homestake 'iining Company, will
follow shortly to officially acknowledge transmittal of these documents.

Sincerely yours,

DR AVO ENGINEERS f, CONSTRUCTORS

Victor Vinych
Principal Environmental Engineer
Censultan t to Homestake Mining Company
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Ermlosures (4 copies each, Volumes 1 and II)
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